
Dear ACL Legal Aid Group member, 
 
As you may know, we have a seat at the table of the High Cost Family PET Working Group meetings. 
The next meeting is to take place on the 26th July 2022 which I am due to attend.  
 
Whilst we have not had sight of the agenda yet, the topic will no doubt include discussion on 
turnarounds / CCFS plans / high cost family processes / the high cost family fixer service / possible 
events which could be put on by the LAA etc. 
 
If there is a particular issue (not case specific) which any member would like to be raised, perhaps as 
any other business, please feel free to e-mail me at charlotte.flanders@veritas.co.uk. 
 
Kind regards, 
Charlotte Flanders | ACL LAG Executive Committee 
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